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Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 05 March 2018 10:19

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi

Cc: Fowler, David

Subject: FW: Members briefing: 29 Glenmore Road

Please see below comments by Cllr Leyland forwarded from Cllr Freeman about your case for a 
response. 
David- I have not checked this case so know nothing about it! 
thanks 
--  
Charles Thuaire  
Senior Planner  
 
Telephone: 020 7974 5867 
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From: Freeman, Roger (Councillor)  

Sent: 04 March 2018 19:31 

To: Johnson, Heather (Councillor) <Heather.Johnson@camden.gov.uk>; Rea, Flick (Councillor) 

<Flick.Rea@camden.gov.uk>; Leyland, Claire-Louise (Councillor) <Claire-Louise.Leyland@camden.gov.uk>; Thuaire, 

Charles <Charles.Thuaire@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Members briefing: 29 Glenmore Road 

 

Charles 
Please see the attached from Cllr Leyland and would ask that we arrange for the light study, and also 
address the light pollution issue. 
Thanks 

Get Outlook for Android 
 

From: Leyland, Claire-Louise (Councillor) 
Sent: Thursday, 1 March, 9:14 p.m. 
Subject: Re: Members briefing: 29 Glenmore Road 
To: Freeman, Roger (Councillor), Johnson, Heather (Councillor), Rea, Flick (Councillor) 

I refer to the planning application for an extension at 29 Glenmore Road which I understand is due to be 
considered at the Members’ Briefing tomorrow. The proposed raising of the party wall on the boundary with 
the neighbouring property by at least 1.5 metres will effect the natural light into the neighbouring house. 
Alex Bushell has conceded this, but no light study has been carried out. Prior to Camden Council 
considering this application an independent light study should be carried out by the applicant to determine 
more precisely what effect the applicants work will have on the neighbour. 
  
The planning officer has also not considered the possibility of light pollution from the proposed extension 
which I understand will be largely glazed. 
  
I would request that this planning application is deferred pending the carrying out of a proper light study to 
establish precisely what effect the extension would have on natural light levels in the neighbouring house. 

Claire-Louise Leyland 
Councillor (Belsize ward) 
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Please CC my member support officer, Ben Lynn, in all member's enquiry responses & list the ME Ref No. 
in the email's subject line. If you have queries, you can also contact him directly on: 020 794 5653. 

Come and share any issues or concerns that you may have at my street surgery on the first Saturday of 
each month - England's Lane, 10.30-12pm. 
 
 


